



Associate Executive Director Julio Coto, LCSW

January 15, 2016

DAV Chapter 16 232 Union Avenue Somerville, NJ 08876

Dear friends,

The Ozanam Family Shelter would like to recognize and express our gratitude to you who are responsible for the generous donation of wrapped soap and shopping bags donated on December 11th and the 23rd.

It is because of people like you supporting us; we are able to continue our mission to supply the needs of the homeless.

Again, many thanks.

Sincerely,

Nicole Fernandez-Macahilig Assistant Service Area Director Housing and Homeless Prevention Catholic Charities, Diocese of Metuchen

